
May 4, 2021【Important Notice】 
Regarding the extension of remote (online) classes 
 
Currently, we cannot say that the current infection situation in Nara Prefecture and 
neighboring prefectures has subsided.  
 
The “state of emergency” issued in Osaka and other neighboring prefectures, and 
“Nara Prefecture emergency response measures” have not been lifted yet.  
 
Therefore, Tenri University will extend the period of remote (online) classes until 
May 16 (Sunday) as follows: 
 
May 10 (Monday) – May 16 (Sunday) 
Classes: All classes will be online classes. 
Extracurricular activities: Activities are prohibited (with the exception of the clubs 
that meet the conditions and are given special permission) 
   
※ Classes and extracurricular activities after May 17 (Monday) will be judged again 
and notified. 


